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Subject: HCBS Conference Hosts a White House Conference on Aging Listening Session

The conference is around the 
corner —Register today!

This Year's Conference 
Includes:
The
White

House recently announced that it will convene a 
White House Conference on Aging next year, as 
it has done each decade since the 1960s. 2015 
marks the 50th anniversary of Medicare, 
Medicaid, and the Older Americans Act, as well 
as the 80th anniversary of Social Security.

The 2015 White House Conference on 
Aging is an opportunity to recognize the 
importance of these key programs as well as to 
look ahead to the issues that will help shape the 
landscape for older Americans for the next 
decade. To listen and learn from key aging
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leaders and older Americans, the Administration 
will participate in listening sessions with older 
Americans and advocates across the country 
starting in August and continuing throughout the 
year.

The Home- and Community-Based Services 
Conference will offer an opportunity to 
participate in a Listening Session on the 
2015 Conference. White House Conference on 
Aging Executive Director, Nora Super, and 
Assistant Secretary for Aging, Kathy Greenlee, 
will join us on Wednesday afternoon to gather 
input from HCBS Conference attendees on 
issues regarding retirement security, healthy 
aging, long-term supports and services, and 
elder abuse prevention.

Learn more about The White House Conference 
on Aging here.
To learn more about our exciting agenda, click 
here.

Only 3 Weeks Left!
Register while there's still space —  Register 

today!
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